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Dear Friends of Ukraine,

SENATE PASSES UKRAINE SUPPLEMENTAL BILL - THANK YOUR
SENATORS!

In the early morning hours of Tuesday morning, the U.S. Senate passed the $95b
national security supplemental bill that includes $60b for Ukraine.

Below please find a link about the recent updates in the U.S. Senate:

Senate passes Ukraine funding in predawn vote

The Ukrainian Congress Committee of America (UCCA) and its Washington, DC public
affairs bureau — the Ukrainian National Information Service (UNIS) — would like to thank


https://thehill.com/homenews/senate/4464434-senate-passes-ukraine-funding/

everyone for their active participation and advocacy of the $60b Ukraine security

assistance bill in the U.S. Senate.

*** A VERY IMPORTANT MESSAGE: Please contact your senators and thank them for

their vote of security assistance to Ukraine. Below please find a link to the decisive

Senate vote:
Senate Roll-Call Vote on Passage of the Bill H.R.815

SAMPLE CORRESPONDENCE:

Dear Senator (name):

As your constituent, thank you for your support of the national security
supplemental bill that includes $60b of critically-needed security assistance to
Ukraine.

Many prominent military and foreign policy experts acknowledge that assisting
Ukraine will prevent prolonged American involvement in a future worldwide
conflict. Your support is greatly appreciated!

REMINDER - “Ukrainian Week” in February
2024

The first #SupportUkraine! “Ukrainian Week” advocacy fete for 2024 will be held next
week during Presidents’ Week from February 20-23, 2024 in local congressional
districts and states throughout the country.

The weeklong advocacy event from February 20-23, 2024 will be used as an
opportunity to meet in-person with your Representative and Senators in their local
district and state offices, respectively. The goal is to acquaint them with our concerns
for security assistance for Ukraine; expanding sanctions against russia; designation
of russia as a State Sponsor of Terrorism; support for humanitarian programs to aid


https://www.senate.gov/legislative/LIS/roll_call_votes/vote1182/vote_118_2_00048.htm#top

Ukrainians afflicted by the war; and, other important issues related to the war of
russian aggression in Ukraine.

As in previous advocacy events, a virtual briefing will be held later this week and
briefing notes will be distributed to all Ukrainian Week participants. For further
information and to register for the event, please contact UkraineDaysDC2024@
gmail.com.

Join in the February 2024 Ukrainian Week endeavor. Advance our community’s
concerns and meet your elected officials!
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For more information: UkraineDaysDC2024@gmail.com

Should you have any questions or comments, please contact the Ukrainian National
Information Service (UNIS) at: unis.sawkiw@gmail.com.
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